Town of Colchester

Office of the Assessor

Memorandum REVISED GRAND LIST TOTALS

To:  Andreas Bisbikos, First Selectman
From: John Chaponis, Assessor %/
CC:  Mary Williamson, CFO
Andrea Migliaccio, Chairman Board of Finance
Date: June 28, 2023
Re: REVISED 2022 Grand List Totals

Tt is with great regret that I must inform you that there was a substantial clerical error on the 2022
Grand List which resulted in $16,650,000 being included in the Grand List totals in error.

The error occurred due to a miscommunication between myself and my staff regarding my wanting a
zero value on the tax stabilized fuel cell until AFTER the Grand List was filed. This misunderstanding
allowed the $16,650,000 value to remain in the computer and become incorporated in our &rand List
memo issued in January.

The revised Grand List memo with the correct totals is attached.



